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February 21, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear The Glen of Pacific Grove Owners and Residents: 

 

Just a friendly reminder to please pick up after your pets. Besides being unsightly and smelly, 

animal waste can be hazardous to the health of the community and other pets. One of the most 

common forms of disease transmission between dogs is through fecal matter.  

 

Greenscape California, Inc. has brought this to the Boards attention and has stated that the 

monthly fees may increase if this issue continues. 

 

When walking your dog in the community, remember to walk your dogs on the outer perimeter 

and they should be leashed at all times. Also, it is important to remember to immediately clean 

up after your pet. Take along a baggie with you to pick up waste with and then dispose of it 

properly. By taking a few simple steps to clean up after your pet, you can contribute to the 

beautification of our community. Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Liane at the Regency office (831)647-2442 or 

email at lcunningham@regencymg.com. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Regency Management Group  

mailto:lcunningham@regencymg.com

